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26th March 2025 

YEAR 5 TRIP TO LEICESTER CATHEDRAL – Monday 19th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have organised a trip for the Year 5 children to Leicester Cathedral in Leicester on Monday 19th May 2025. This 

trip is to celebrate the success of the Archbishop Young Leaders award.   

Children will be leaving school at 11:00 a.m. and will be returning to school in time for the end of the school day at 

2pm. The children must wear school uniform and suitable footwear and are asked to bring a packed lunch and drink 

(no glass or cans please) with them as we will be eating on the grass outside of the cathedral.  

The school is kindly paying for the bus however as this is not a local visit and we would still need your permission for 

your child to attend the cathedral to celebrate all of their hard work. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss Vardy, Mrs O’Connell and Mr Creese.  

 

Permissions slip – Year 5 Archbishop Young Leader Award @Leicester Cathedral. 

 

  I give permission for my child to attend. 

 

 

Child’s name ____________ 

Signed ___________________________ 
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